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March 23, 2002


NAMES Project Houston

Attn: Alec Soto

4617 Montrose Blvd # C140

Houston, Texas 77005

Dear Alec:

We at GCAM cannot thank you and your organization enough for thinking of us when you were closing down your offices.  Your kind donations will be a shot in the arm for this small group for a long time to come.

The three tables were much needed and will now enable us to display some of the smaller artifacts we have had to keep packed away until now.  And the large storage cabinet will house many of the unsightly boxes. And the lighted display case will serve as a satellite museum at the Community Center because it can be locked for safety.

The two office chairs will certainly be much more convenient and comfortable than the lawn chairs we have!  And we’ve already got the two music stands in place for our up and coming exhibit.

For me personally, as secretary and keeper of the records, the computer set up (complete with monitor), the TV VCR combination and the typewriter were the most wonderful and valuable gifts to the museum/archive. These items will enhance our abilities to catalogue so much more quickly and efficiently than we have ever been able to before.

Again, thank you for your generosity and for thinking of us.  I hope your next endeavor will be as long and successful as the NAMES Project Houston was for you all. We will miss the organization in Houston far more than anyone realizes at this time, but we will all go on to bigger and better things.

Respectfully,


Judy Reeves

Secretary


